
7. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S REPORT

The Board received the Advocate’s report on general issues in the Board area including consideration
of the appointment of a community representative on the Shirley/Papanui Funding Committee.

The Board decided to invite Sally Thompson to serve as a community representative on the
Shirley/Papanui Funding Committee, until nominations are called later in the year.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


